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We had a fun April in Church School where we continued our

lessons from the books of Matthew, Mark, Luke, and John.

The children created a Jesus tomb out of paper plates with a

stone to roll away, and collected boxes of Life cereal which

were donated to The Food Pantry. A big thank you to all

those in the congregation who donated cereal as part of our

service project. We had enough boxes to create a life size

Cross to enjoy as part of our lesson.  

In Kids Club, we rolled up our sleeves to make an Easter

Snack Mix. The children shared their Easter Snack with those

who attended the 10:00 service. Each ingredient tied to a

passage from the gospel:

Pretzel sticks which represent the cross - Colossians 2:14

Raisins for the blood Jesus shed for us - Ephesians 1:7

Round crackers for the stone rolled away - Luke 24:2

Goldfish as Jesus told the disciples to be fishers of men -

Matthew 4:19

Mini marshmallows for the sins washed away - 1 John 1:9

Sweet add-in to see & taste that God is good - Psalm 34:8

Church School concludes for the program year on May 5. We

will be learning about Respecting Others with a passage from

James 2:1-13. The kids will be creating a decoration to line

the hallway for the summer and celebrate the Church School

and Kids Club year with cookies. We hope you can join us! 
 

Sincerely, 

Shandy Roehrig, Christian Education Team Representative

on Church Council and Church School Team Leader

NURSERY CARE
Every Sunday morning

during the 10:00 service,

we provide Nursery Care

for children newborn

through elementary.

Care is mostly provided

by our 8th grade

Confirmation students

and their families. Our

Nursery is in the Gilomen

Room, across from the 

restrooms. There are a

few weeks left of

Nursery, which ends on

May 19. Sorry, there is no

nursery care in the

summer months.
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Kids Club, open to all 4K

through 7th graders,

enjoyed many months of

fun since its inception in

early winter 2023. Thank

you to the kids who took

part. We look forward to

resuming the program in

September! 

KIDS CLUB

ALL CHILDREN

4K-7th GRADE
INVITED!

See You
in the Fall!
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